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Check Our Recent Interview  
Cheryl Boise, Pennsylvanians 
Restoring Education, PAYS 
http://afaofpa.org/listen/  

News From Around PA 
The $26 million Flight 93 
visitor center complex has 
opened.   Development of 
the Flight 93 National 
Memorial is nearly complete, 
with only the planned Tower 
of Voices, a 93-foot structure 
with 40 wind chimes, still to 
be built. Great controversy 
surrounds this 2200 acre 
memorial  whose design was 
originally called the Crescent 
of Embrace.  Many believe 
the Tower of Voices can be 
seen as a sundial which 
would determine the times 
for daily Islamic 
prayers.  Additionally, it has a 
near Mecca orientation.  
Because of this controversy, 
father of passenger Tom 
Burnett, Jr. has consistently 
asked that his son's name 
not appear anywhere in the 
memorial; however it does. 

After rulings by the Equal 
Employment Opportunity 
Commission that workplace 
bias against homosexuals is a 
form of sex discrimination, 
there is a push to force the 
PA Human Relations 
Commission to investigate 
these type complaints.  This 
ruling will also be used to 
advance the homosexual 
special rights bills SB 974 and 
HB 1510.   

Franklin County State Rep. 
Paul Schemel has offered 
legislation that would defund 
Planned Parenthood in PA. 

PA Bureau of Professional 
and Occupational Affairs 
fined the owner of Barbiere, 
a high end gentleman's 
barber shop in Washington, 
PA, $750 for refusing to cut a 
lady's hair.  Crime:  gender 
discrimination. 

News from National Scene 
Under pressure from human 
rights groups, the White 
House has announced it will 
take in at least 10,000 
Syrians in 2016, beginning on 
the first of October.  This will 
necessitate raising the US 
worldwide cap on refugees, 
which has been 70,000.  

Lawmakers in California have 
approved right-to-die 
legislation in a move that will 
allow terminally ill patients 
to legally end their lives. 

The Freedom From Religion 
Foundation has sent a report 
to public universities 
claiming that providing 
chaplains to their football 
teams is unconstitutional. 

HHS has announced a new 
regulation that will require 
health insurers participating 
in Obamacare to cover more 
procedures sought by the 
transgendered. 

Colleges are trending 
towards gender-neutral 
pronouns like ze and xyr and 
pronouns like ze, hir and hirs 
for the LGBT students. 
We are a non-profit 
organization that is totally 
dependent upon financial gifts 
from our supporters.  You can 
give online here 
http://afaofpa.org/donate/   
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